
Charlotte Department of Transportation 
Memorandum 

 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 
Date: 
 

May 28, 2010 

To: 
 
 

Tom Drake & Tammie Keplinger 
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 
 
 

Michael A. Davis, PE 
Development Services Division 

Subject: Rezoning Petition 10-034: Located along the east side of North Davidson 
Street between Charles Avenue and East 32nd 
Street (Revised May 21, 2010) 

 
 

CDOT previously provided comments in our April 20, 2010 memorandum to you. 
 
CDOT has no remaining transportation issues with this rezoning. 
 
If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 
 
c: R. H. Grochoske (via email)  
 J. Shapard– Review Engineer (via email)  
 B. D. Horton (via email)  
 A. Christenbury (via email)  
 E. D. McDonald (via email)  
 T. Votaw (via email)  
 Rezoning File  
 


